
The Natural Gas Industry in a
Climate-Focused  Future:
Regulators  Take  Action  to
Adapt
“Climate change policies at the state and federal levels will
have significant impacts on natural gas companies and their
customers. On the one hand, there is pressure on companies to
maintain safe and reliable service – on the other, the push
for  net-zero  carbon  emissions  by  2050.  These  competing
objectives will have notable effects on how companies conduct
their long-term planning to maintain system reliability while
avoiding potential stranded costs and safeguarding ratepayers.
This post and subsequent updates will focus on how federal and
some state regulators are addressing the issues,” report Jared
S. des Rosiers, Kayla J. Grant, Paul K. Connolly, Jr., Randall
S. Rich and Valerie L. Green in The National Law Review.

Read the article.
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